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8 Jack Straws 

Castle

North End Way

London

NW3 7ES

05/09/2017  13:02:052016/6566/P COMMNT Steven Fisher I have been the owner-occupier of No 8 Jack Straws Castle since 2004.  It has come to my 

attention that this application appears to list me as being the beneficiary of the proposed 

works to remove an existing wall at the rear of the Old Court House.  I wish to clarify that I 

have no interest in the removal of this wall, nor in being able to access a shed that was 

recently constructed close to this wall.  Further, I have never requested such access, nor 

has it been offered to me.  My property is a first floor apartment, with no direct connection to 

the land in question.  I do not know what is the true purpose of these proposed works but I 

wish to make clear that, if it is being claimed that the application is for my benefit, such a 

claim is not true.
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